Dear Representative Concannon,

My name is Terrance Mabry and I a 1st year medical student at the University of Kansas School of Medicine and I am writing to stress the importance of Psychiatry being added to the Kansas Medical Student Loan Program. I believe mental health and perception of the world around us are very important and that more physicians should be prepared to take care of the mental health of their patients. Suicide still remains on of the highest killers of the youth and elderly and is preventable with support. We need a larger focus on ensuring that each individual gets the help they need whether they it is physical or mental. Please show your support of SB32.

Thank you,

Terrance Mabry 5319 Foxridge Dr. Apt 104. Mission, KS 66202